DEPARTMENT OF AUDITS AND ACCOUNTS

270 Washington St., S.W., Suite 1-156
Atlanta, Georgia 30334-8400

Greg S. Griffin
STATE AUDITOR
(404) 656-2174

January 13, 2020

Honorable Sandra Scott

State Representative

611-D Coverdell Legislative Office Building
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note
House Bill (LC 33 8068)

Dear Representative Scott:

The bill would allow licensed health care providers of obstetrical and gynecological services
located within 50 miles of Georgia’s state border to be considered in-state providers. It grants these
providers the same rate provided on behalf of Georgia Medicaid recipients to providers located
within the state.

The bill would have no fiscal impact on the state. The Department of Community Health currently
enrolls out-of-state health care providers located within 50 miles of the state border as in-state
providers. These providers include individual providers such as those that provide obstetrical and
gynecological services.

Sincerely,
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Greg S. Griffin
State Audltor

éefz2arr Director

Office of Planning and Budget

GSG/KF/jb



